
Mass Times & Intentions 
Drumlish 
 Sun  11.00: Lá na gClub—Manning Gaels/St. Helen 
         Frank McNamee 
         Brian Kane, MM 
 Mon10.00: Monika Misalkova 
 Fri  20.00: Jan Horvath 
 Sat 20.00: Nellie McQuaide, Gaigue 
 Sun 11.00: Annie Sheridan, Main St. 
  
Ballinamuck  
 Sun  9.30: Desmond Keenan 
         Noel Cassidy 
         Janette Cassidy 
 
Note: Mass streamed on the Parish Webcam as 
follows: Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday 10 a.m. 

Friday & Saturday 8 p.m. Sunday 11 a.m.  
 

Ministers of the Word & Holy Communion 
 
Drumlish 
 Word of God Sat  Rosa Collum 
          Sun  Elizabeth Devlin         
 Communion  Sat  Kathleen Gill 
          Sun  Mary Gillooley 
Ballinamuck 
 Word of God  Sun  Mary McKenna 
 Communion  Sun  Bridie Reilly 

 
 
 
⬧ The Lough Derg Pilgrimage season re-opens 

Sunday 1st May.  There is the possibility of a One 
Day Retreat and/or Three Day Pilgrimage.  For 
details of times and dates please check the notice 
Board at the front door of Drumlish Parish Church. 
⬧ Meeting of the Parish Pastoral Council on Wed. 

in the Parochial House Drumlish at 8.30 p.m.  
⬧ Mohill Enterprise Centre -Basic Computer Course 

starting on Friday 13th May for 4 weeks from 10am 
- 12:30pm. Course covers File Management, Basic 
Word Processing, The Internet & World Wide Web, 
Email & Introduction to MS Teams and Zoom and 
Staying safe Online- Banking, shopping, and Using 
Social Media. For more info call  071 9632024. 

 
Blessing of Easter Holy Water 

 
Easter Holy Water will be blessed at Mass 
today. Please keep some of the blessed water 
for the blessing of graves on Cemetery 
Sunday, 12th June.  For the blessing of the 
graves families will sprinkle their own 
family plots during the prayer service. 

 
Tax Relief Forms 

  
If you believe you have given €250 or more to the 
parish/clergy in the tax year 2020, please take and fill 
in the form ’Enduring Certificate’ (CHY3) and return 
to the Parochial House before the end of the month.  
There is a slight change in the format from previous 
years and does not require to be renewed for a period 
of five years, unless your circumstances change.  
 

Acknowledgement of Recent Collections 
 
⬧ Drumlish Ballinamuck Women’s Shed thank all 

who participated in the Cairn Hill Climb for Motor 
Neuron & Pieta House. Total raised €2123.  
⬧ Total raised in Diocese for recent Ukraine 

emergency collection was  €99,128.32. Grateful 
thanks to all. 

First Holy Communion Ballinamuck 
 
Congratulations to the young children Ballinamuck 
N.S. who made their First Communion this Saturday.  
Sincere thanks to their parents, teachers, Mulligan 
sisters (music) and hospitality group for preparing the 
children and making this a special day for them.  The 
following made their First Holy Communion:  
 

Caitlyn Bohan      Molly Collum 
M. J. Dunne        Ben Hilton 
Shauna Kerley      Alesha Leahy 
Holly McEvoy      Mia McCormick 
Michael McLoughlin  Brooke Mullins 
Daniel Tully       Liam Louis Volkmann 
Charlize Walsh 

 
 

4th Sunday of Easter (Day of Prayer for Vocations)—8th May 2022 

 
 
 
Offertory €1140, Dues €185, Trócaire €240, Shrine 
€255. You can also support our Church by electronic 
transfer if it is more convenient. Bank details are : 
  Account Name: Drumlish Church  

BIC: AIBKIE2D;  
IBAN: IE 15 AIBK 9321 4006 6850 07  

Please write your name on your docket when 
making a transfer because Box numbers change 
from year to year. Thank you  

Copies of the Irish Catholic are available weekly 
inside front door St. Mary’s Church Drumlish.  

 

Fr. Ber Hogan     043 3324132 
                086 8213422 
Email: drumlishparish@gmail.com 
Website: drumlishparish.ie 
Live Stream direct link: 
www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-marys-
drumlish or login to Parish Website 

St. Mary’s  
Drumlish St. Patrick’s  

Ballinamuck 

Diocesan Assembly and Synod Pathway 

 

Since September 2019 we have been invited to take 

part in a listening process throughout the Diocese. 

Over the first few months, delegates from each 

parish worked with a wide and varied group of 

people, to look at their needs and what parish 

meant for them today. Some of those who took 

part were involved in parish life and others were 

not; there were also a good many individual 

submissions received from people throughout the 

diocese over this period of time. From these 

submissions a number of pastoral priorities were 

voted on, to be developed further. With Covid-19 

the work of the Assembly was put on hold, but 

opportunities were taken to listen to the effects of 

these last two years on parish life and on 

parishioners. This month all this work will be 

gathered together as delegates will assemble in 

person to work on furthering the priorities that 
have been discerned over these two years. During 

this period of time Pope Francis invited submissions 

from around the world in a Synodal pathway, in the 

same way that our Diocesan Assembly invited us to 

listen and discern the Spirit in our parishes today. 

All the work and viewpoints that have been shared 

over the last two years will now also form the basis 

of our submission to the Synod Pathway. There is a 

line in the prayer for the Assembly which says: 

“Jesus, you promise us your Holy Spirit to guide us 

always until the end of time”. 

The Diocesan Assembly concludes next Saturday, 

14th May in St. Mel’s College, Longford. We invite 

you to keep the Assembly of parish representatives 

on the 14th May and those involved in the Synod in 

your thoughts and prayers at this time. 


